
 

 

 

 

 

Morning Memo 

 

 
June 29, 2015 
 

 
Good Morning Everyone! 
 
Thank you so much for being here today to once again make a difference in the 
lives of the children in our care.    
 

 
 Please like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter for updates with Ivy 

League Preschool Academy (emergency closures, etc.). We also have a 
Pinterest account that you can follow for craft and other activities.  
 

Reminders and Updates 

 

 Breakfast is served from 7:15a.m. -8:15a.m. Please make sure your child is 
here by 8:00 a.m. to allow them time to participate in breakfast. 

 
 All children should be at the center no later than 9:30a.m.  If you have any 

questions please speak to administration. 
 

 Friendly Reminder: Tuition is due no later than 
Tuesday Morning at 10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 Please pull your car/truck into a parking space when 

dropping off or picking up your child from school. If 
there is no space available in the front of the building 
there is additional parking on the side of the building. 

Also, please do not leave your car running or leave 
children in a car without adult supervision while you 

are in Ivy League Preschool Academy.  

 

ivy lea gue
PRESCHO O L ACADEMY

ivy lea gue
PRESCHO O L ACADEMY



 
 

Ivy League Preschool Academy is a cell phone free facility. 

 
 
 

Parents: Please remember that you must sign your child in and out of 
the computer system every day.  You must also sign in and out of 
the proper books located at the front desk. The sign in and out 
sheets must contain full signatures and the time of drop off and pick 
up of your child. 
 
 

Days Ivy League will be closed for 2015 
 
 

 7-6-2015  In observance of Independence Day 
 9-7-2015  Labor Day 
 11-26-2015  Thanksgiving Holiday 
 11-27-2015  Thanksgiving Holiday 
 12-24-2015  Close @ 3pm for Christmas Eve 
 12-25-2015  Christmas Day 
 12-31-2015  Close @ 3pm for New Years Eve 
 1-1-2016  New Years Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Please Help us earn items for our 
school  

 
Labels for Education, Tyson Chicken Products & Terra 

cycle 
 
Ivy League Preschool Academy is taking part in the Labels for 
Education. Please collect the labels and turn them into your 
child’s teacher. These labels will help our school purchase 
educational supplies for your child’s classroom. The 
following labels will be collected: 
 
 
 

 Tyson product labels 
 Campbell’s Labels  
 Entenmann’s Little Bite’s packages 

 
 
 
 
There will be boxes located on the bulletin board near the 
front desk for you to place your items into.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

VPK Program: 
 
 

2015 – 2016 VPK Enrollment 
 

If you are enrolling your child for 
the 2015 – 2016 school year for VPK 
please see administration to begin 
the enrollment process. Please 
remember that your child must be 4 
on or before September 1, 2015 in 
order to qualify for the program.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Private School 

 
There is a Kindergarten, First Grade, Second Grade and 
Third Grade meeting that will be held on Tuesday, 
June 30, 2015 or on Wednesday, July 1, 2015 at 
6:30p.m. Please let administration know if you are able 
to attend the meeting.  
 

 



               
 

Birthdays for the month of june 

 

 Alexander W. turns 4 on June 1, 2015 

 Brielle L. turns 5 on June 2, 2015 

 Kamya L. turns 4 on June 2, 2015 

 Alexis L. turns 8 on June 8, 2015 

 Ethan B. turns 3 on June 11, 2015 

 Brayden W. turns 1 on June 11, 2015 

 Abriella K. turns 4 on June 16, 2015 

 Xavier H. turns 5 on June 17, 2015 

 Azaria F. turns 5 on June 19, 2015 

 Alaia W. turns 4 on June 20, 2015 

 Christopher M. turns 4 on June 22, 2015 

 Tristan S. turns 7 on June 23, 2015 

 Gavin F. turns 2 on June 23, 2015 

 Paisley C. turns 4 on June 24, 2015 

 Jesus A. turns 5 on June 25, 2015 

 Blaise S. turns 5 on June 25, 2015 

 Jordan H. turns 4 on June 26, 2015 

 Samantha L. turns 6 on June 29 2015 

 Jayden N. turns 6 on June 29, 2015 

 Zane G. turns 10 on June 30, 2015 

 Blake B. turns 8 on June 30, 2015 

 

 

 



Summer 

Camp 
 

Please remember that the camper’s have been separated into two groups. 

Please look at your child’s camp schedule to see what your child is 

scheduled to do.  

 

The Camper’s need to come in prepared for camp: 

 Tennis Shoes / Sneakers (no slip on shoes, dress shoes or sandals) 

 We need socks on everyday. Sometimes the camp field trips get 

changed and we need to be prepared for all activities 

 All campers must be in a camp shirt in order to go on the field trips.  

 We do not allow the campers to bring in food or candy. Also, please 

do not allow your camper to bring in toys and/or makeup from home.  

 
 

 

Teacher Vacations and Absences: 

 

 

 
 Ms. Gina is on vacation June 29th and June 30th, 2015 
 Ms. Evelyn is on vacation the week of June 29, 2015 through July 12, 2015 
 Ms. Dawn will be absent on June 29, 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dawn Whitten       Lori Isenhower 
Director                 Assistant Director 


